
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

3/17/16 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
 

Dewey Neild showed us the new State Park Waterfall calendar for 2017. We will pay $6 each for 

them and can sell them for what we want. He will initially send us 50. The club will decide at the 

next meeting if we want to do this or not. 

 

Peggy says there are many tickets left to sell for the Supermarket Sweeps. Please let Peggy know if 

you need more tickets. There are also slots to fill for selling tickets at the Shur Save. 

 

President Scott read a letter from the Food Pantry asking for donations. Kathleen will look up how 

much we gave in prior years and report back to us. 

 

Kathleen reminded us of the Rotary Store if we want to buy Rotary apparel.  

 

Cindy told of the reception that she went to along with Tom and Kathleen Overbaugh. The 

reception was for Jennifer Jones who is the incoming Rotary International Vice-President.  The 

reception was held at the Kampai Japanese Steakhouse in Vestal. 

 

Nina told of her going to a meeting with inbound and outbound exchange students last week. It was 

fun. She has now moved in with her new host family and went to Greek Peak Waterpark and had a 

great time. 

 

Two members of the Femtastics gave a presentation on keeping girls, in third world countries, in 

school. They are hosting an event on March 26th at the Trumansburg Conservatory at 7 pm called 

Girl Up. They will have two speakers, musicians and a live and silent art auction. 

This group holds many discussion meetings and various topics throughout the year. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:54 pm. 

 

  

Dinner Schedule 

3/24/16 Haine/Jimenez  

3/31/16 Kain 

4/7/16  McGuire/McGuire 

4/14/16 B. & D. Overbaugh 

           Speaker Schedule 

3/24/16 D. Overbaugh 

3/31/16 Club Assembly 

4/7/16  K. Overbaugh 

4/14/16 Visioning 

 



 

 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Scott for a backwards meeting. 

$1 from Kathleen for having fun in Rotary for the past 
two nights. 

$1 from Tom for riding with Cindy and getting no 
tickets. 

$1 from Mike Jimenez for a good meal. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Wednesday, April 20th, Supermarket Sweeps   

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       

 

Thursday-Sunday, August 5th – 7th, NASCAR   

 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    


